
Joint Ward Forum

Return to School
Thursday, August 27, 2020

7 p.m. – 9 p.m.

.on.ca

Join Trustee David Smith and Trustee Zakir Patel for a Joint Ward Forum  
discussing the return to school in September.

The video conference platform used will be WebEx.
If you are interested in participationg, please click here to

Meeting number (access code): 173 152 4240
 Meeting password: AmRJgmdp384 

 Tap to join from a mobile device (attendees only) +1-416-216-5643,,1731524240## Canada Toll (Toronto)
Join by phone +1-416-216-5643 Canada Toll (Toronto) Global call-in numbers

The meeting will be hosted on the WebEx video conference platform.  
If you are not familiar with WebEx you can refer to this YouTube video: https://youtu.be/fE5FnEUKtaE

Questions can also be asked  in Gujarati- Hindi- Urdu

Trustee David Smith
Ward 17

Scarborough Centre
David.Smith4@tdsb.on.ca

Trustee Zakir Patel
Ward 19

Scarborough - Guildwood
Zakir.Patel@tdsb.on.ca

Scarborough Centre & Scarborough – Guildwood School Councils, Student Councils, Parents/
Caregivers, Community Members, Superintendents, and School Staff are invited  

to a Virtual Ward Forum on School Reopening Plans.

Join Meeting

tel://14162165643,,*01*17315242402323*01*
https://tdsb.webex.com/tdsb/globalcallin.php?MTID=m646e841c93abe0b5a075b7a5efe1a315
https://youtu.be/fE5FnEUKtaE
https://tdsb.webex.com/tdsb/j.php?MTID=m4dd7e4c282326652a9c75604ed11e2c0

